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Newsletter 

 

~St .  Anne Line Ca thol ic  Junior  School~  

A short, but busy week. 

Firstly, well done to the Year 3/4 Boys Football 

team who played brilliantly last Friday after school 

winning their match against Lee Chapel at home. 

On Wednesday the Year 5/6 Boys’ Team won their 

match against Laindon Park with an historic 20-0 

win.  Both teams showed great teamwork. 

The Year 6 children have been completing their  

assessments this week - facing the challenge and 

working so hard - well done children. 

On Tuesday and Wednesday, Class 6 and Class 1 

respectively, held their Class Assemblies for their 

parents - thank you to all those who were able to 

attend.  

We had a visit from the ‘Hope’ production team 

who performed for the whole school on Wednesday 

as part of our Internet Safety Day. The assembly   

focused on cyber-bullying. It was great to see the 

children so engaged and then go onto completing 

activities to help them keep safe online.  
 

Have a lovely weekend,  

Miss N. Watson       

Absence Phone Line 

To report your child absent please phone the following 24-hour number before 9:30am 01268 244292 

School Emergency / Snow Closure - Please check the school website  

PLEASE RESPECT OUR NEIGHBOURS! 

Use the church car park to drop off and collect your child, or walk to school.  

NON-PUPIL DAY 
The school will be closed          

to pupils today. 

Friday 
09/02/24 

ASH WEDNESDAY MASS 

Whole school mass taking place at Holy 
Trinity Church @ 1:30pm 

Wednesday 

14/02/24 

YEAR 5 ROAD SAFETY DAY 

The children in Year 5 will be learning 
about how to keep safe. 

Friday 
16/02/24 

LAST DAY OF 1ST HALF OF SPRING TERM 

Year 6 mid-year reports come out today. 
 
                    HALF TERM BREAK 
           19TH - 23RD FEBRUARY 2024 
  
    Back to School - Monday 26th February 

Friday 
16/02/24 

CLASS 7 PARENT / TEACHER  
CONSULTATION (Via Zoom) 

Appointment times will be sent out. 

Monday 
26/02/24 

CLASS 8 PARENT / TEACHER  
CONSULTATION (Via Zoom) 

Appointment times will be sent out. 

Tuesday 
27/02/24 

SCHOOL DIARY DATES 

Reporting Absence 

Please report your child’s absence on Study Bugs or phone the school office before 9:15am 01268 470444 

School Emergency / Snow Closure - Please check the school website  

 
 

Prayer                             

         Heavenly Father,   
We keep in our prayers those who are suffering 
around the world, may Your love and protec-
tion give them the faith to keep strong, and 

know that You are with them always. 
Amen 

 

“I have said things to you, that in Me you may have peace.  In 
the world you will have tribulation.  But take heart; I have 

overcome the world.” John 16:33 

Check out the latest edition of the                       
Pupil Newspaper THE ST.ANNE’S ECHO… 

Click on the link below: 

St Anne’s Echo   

https://www.st-anneline-jun.uk/saint-annes-echo/


                        St. Anne Line Catholic Junior School               
    Wickhay, Basildon, Essex. SS15 5AF 

                 Phone: 01268 470 444 

          www.st-anneline-jun.essex.sch.uk 

House Points 
Stars of the Week 

 Class 1 -  Whole of Class 1 

 Class 2 -  Aria S 

 Class 3 -  Nicodemus J 

 Class 4 - Kelechi E 

 Class 5 -  Nicholas L 

 Class 6 -  Whole of Class 6 

 Class 7 -  Maame Afia S 

 Class 8 -  Tamara E 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Other Awards 
 

 Top Attendance    - Class 1 

 Tidiest Classroom - Class 5 

 Music Award         - Vernisha O 

House Points                    Week 5                    09/02/2024 

Anne Frank Florence Nightingale  

311 295 

Martin Luther King Nelson Mandela 

295 263 

   Attendance League  

 
 
 

               Class         % Attendance    % Unauthorised Absence 
TOP  1              99.1% WELL DONE!               0 
  5               97.7                 1.20  MUST IMPROVE 
  6               95.6                  0.81  MUST IMPROVE 
============================National Average 95.0============================================ 
  8               94.7                 0 
  7               94.0                 0.40  MUST IMPROVE 
  2               93.5                 0.81  MUST IMPROVE 

  3                                 91.0                              0.39  MUST IMPROVE 
BOTTOM           4                             85.5                 0 

 Total Late Marks - Please be in school and on time GATES CLOSE AT 8:45AM 
No Late Marks  - Class 3,6,8                   - WELL DONE FOR BEING IN SCHOOL ON TIME 
LATE MARKS - Class 1,2,4,5,7             - NEED TO BE AT SCHOOL ON TIME 

Whole School Attendance 93.8% 

Instagram/Website 
Please take a look at:  
https://www.st-anneline-jun.uk/   

OR Scan the QR Code Below  

School Dinners - Week 2 
Please see our school website for the Winter 
menu. Please ensure that all accounts are up to date 
on the Parent’s ARBOR Account - Thank you.   

Weekly Awards 

       Safeguarding at  the  Heart  of  Our  School  

     Gospel Values Award 
           This week the focus has been on  
          ‘JUSTICE - Working for a fairer world.  

 
 
 

 

Well done to Finnley B for demonstrating Justice in school this 
week. To demonstrate justice is to seek fairness in a good and just 

way. Be faithful - Be inspired.  In the Bible Jesus said...   
 

“I am the way and the truth and the life.   
No one comes to the Father except through Me”  

John 14:6 

http://www.st-anneline-jun.essex.sch.uk/wordpress/
https://www.st-anneline-jun.uk/


MENTAL HEALTH AND 
WELL-BEING 

 
 

If you are concerned about your 
child’s mental health and         

well-being, please reach out.  It’s 
okay to ask for help.    

At St. Anne Line Catholic Junior 
School, we are here to help; either 

to listen,  
to offer support, or to help direct 
you to agencies for further advice. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Last week, during the BIG Breakfast, we had a visit from our Educational Psychologist, Jamie   
Allen.  He sent a report for the event as he was so overwhelmed by our School community, 
and we thought it was important to share it with you all. 

“I attended the Big Breakfast in an attempt to be better seen by the community and learn 
about the values and ethos at St Anne Line school. It was an absolute joy and honour to be 
part of such a wonderful occasion.  

It was clear that staff had worked very hard to ensure it ran as smoothly as possible, and it is 
clearly valued by staff, parents, and children. The fact that so many parents and children were 
willing to wait in a line for a breakfast (however good, says a lot about the community aspect 
that this event creates, it is more than just breakfast, it is an opportunity for children to open 
up their world to parents, an opportunity to connect with the school and their staff.  

I was able to speak to some parents and the key themes that came from these conversations are 
that the whole family look forward to this event, they enjoy the school opening their arms to 
them and they feel the sense of community that the school is trying to offer.  

I must acknowledge that not every school has this connection, and I must also acknowledge 
the role that faith must have in supporting this connection. It does go beyond this, and it is 
down to the hard work of the staff to create the familial feel that I observed today. The sense 
of    connection is incredibly vital in a world that often feels disconnected.  

Staff also appreciate the opportunity to meet with parents and feel part of the wider           
community as their contact with parents can be limited by the nature of their role.  It was felt 
by the staff supporting the event that it was a vital part of the ethos of the school.”  


